THE COLORADO COLLEGE

COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903

October 22, 1986

Bill Emerson
Secretary-Treasurer of the Rocky
Mountain Section
Department of Mathematical Sciences, Box 38
Metropolitan State College
Denver, CO 80204

Dear Professor Emerson:

Here is an announcement for your newsletter.

Colorado College will have two distinguished visitors this academic year.

Nov. 24-Dec. 18: Robert J. Daverman, Professor of Mathematics at the University of Tennessee, is an internationally recognized expert in geometric topology, currently serving as a Fulbright Lecturer in Yugoslavia.

April 6-May 27: Robin J. Wilson, Senior Lecturer in Mathematics at the Open University (England), is a well-known author and lecturer on graph theory.

Sincerely,

John J. Watkins